
February 15,196? 

Dear Dr. Ferrater Mora: 

I wlsh to thank you for your participntion 

ln my preliminary exqrainations. You and 

your comraittee could not have been more 
i 

cordial or considérate to me, I have always 

felt myself fortúnate in having been 

accepted to the Gradúate Program at Bryn 

Mawr. Since my arrival five years ago, I 

hafee been impressed by the happy combination 

of brains and humanity on the part of the 

Faculty, 

Sincerely, 

o/t^aJl Q-^^mX¿J 
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